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1. PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 
 
1.1 For Members of the Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education 

(SACRE) to review and approve the list of volunteers (as listed in paragraph 
3.1) onto its Membership and to consider and approve the reappointment of 
those Members of SACRE whose Membership was due to expire (as listed on 
paragraph 3.2 of the report): - 

  
 
2. BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
2.1 Volunteers to become SACRE Members must be approved by the Council 

before formally being recognised as Members with voting rights (dependent 
upon their category). 

 
2.2 Members are appointed to the Council for a period of 4 years as per the 

Constitution. At the end of this period, the Clerk notifies the Members in 
question and seeks permission to include the extension as an item on the next 
available agenda for the Council to approve 

  
 
3. CURRENT POSITION 
 
3.1 The following representatives have volunteered their services to become a 

Member of SACRE 
 

Syeda Fahmena Khatun - Christian & Other Denomination (Muslim Rep) 
 Gemma Hawley           - Teachers Association 
 Louise Ridings             - Teachers Association    
 Laura Crane                  - Teachers Association   
 
3.2 The following representative’s membership of SACRE are due to expire, and it 

is requested that these be extended for a further 4 years from the date of this 
meeting. 

 
 Matt Moore  - Christian and Other Denomination 

 Andrew Barron - Christian and Other Denomination 
 Caroline Weir - Church of England 
 Lisa Quinn-Briton - Church of England 
 Natalie Fountain - Teachers Association 
 
 



 
 
4. RECOMMENDATION 
 
4.1 To approve the new volunteers onto the Membership of the Standing Advisory 

Council for Religious Education and to extend the Memberships of those are 
due to expire for a further period of four years, starting from the date of this 
meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Contact Officer: Paul Wood, Principal Governance Services Officer 

 
 Paul.wood@sunderland.gov.uk   


